
State School Fund Advisory Committee Meeting
Friday, March 17, 2023

3:30 p.m.

Virtual Only

The State School Fund Advisory Committee will meet on Friday, March 17, 2023 at 3:30 p.m.
The State School Fund Advisory Committee will receive an update on the State School Fund Study,
including an update on engagement with district representatives and an update on the quantitative
analysis; the committee is not scheduled to take any action at this meeting. This meeting will have
minutes taken and be publicly posted.

The State School Fund Advisory Committee will be held by video conference only. Members of the
public wishing to observe the livestream of the meeting may reach out to
natalie.a.altermatt@ode.oregon.gov prior to the scheduled meeting time.  Members of the public
needing translation services please reach out to natalie.a.altermatt@ode.oregon.gov.

Please note that the State School Fund Advisory Committee is hearing from invited speakers only,
and will take only written public comment for this meeting. To ensure members of the Advisory
Committee can review public comment, we ask that it be submitted two days prior to the meeting to
natalie.a.altermatt@ode.oregon.gov.

Agendas, meeting minutes, and materials will be uploaded to the webpage, and made available to
the public.

Natalie Altermatt

Executive Support Specialist


